
 

Tanzania, 1995 

In 1991, Yoko Ono 
recorded a new version 

of the song in response 
to the imminent Gulf 

War. Accompanying 
musicians in the “Peace 
Choir” included Ofra 

Haza and Lenny Kravitz. 

Gibraltar 1999 – Wedding of John Lennon 
and Yoko Ono thirty years ago 
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Ofra Haza 

Lenny Kravitz 

St. Vincent 1995 - Sheet margin with a line  
of text from “Give Peace a Chance” 

On the last day of the actions, John 
Lennon and Yoko Ono had a recording 

device brought to their room at the 
“Queen Elizabeth Hotel” in Montreal 

and played the song live. John Lennon 
sat on the bed with his guitar next to 

Yoko Ono. 

“Give Peace a Chance” is an anti-war song 

recorded in July 1969 by John Lennon and Yoko 
Ono. 
 

The song quickly became an anthem of the 
anti-war movement, and it is still today. 

After their wedding in 

Gibraltar in March 
1969, John Lennon 

and Yoko Ono started 
their actions for peace, 
which lasted several 

months and caused a 
great international 

press furor.  

As a sign against 

the Russian 
invasion, almost 

400 European 
radio stations 
played the song 

simultaneously 

in 2022. 

Meter stamp of “Queen Elizabeth Hotel” 


